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New 2022 ID Card Reminder 
As a reminder, all employees received a new State Health Plan ID 
card in the mail regardless of the action they took during Open 
Enrollment. 2021 ID cards will not work as of January 1, 2022, so it is 
important that employees use their new card.  

It will be necessary for employees to make sure their pharmacy and 
other providers have their new cards on file. 

 



 

 

  

 

 

 

  

  

 


